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MONTGOMERY COLLEGE GOVERNANCE 
Staff Council 

February 20, 2020 
CT S301 

1:00pm-3:00pm 
 
Attendees: 

• Members Present: Shakenna Adams-Gormley (Chair), Brooke Crothers, Ramon De La Cruz (Vice 
Chair), Vickie Drake, Erin Hudgins (Secretary), Tilandra Rhyne, Carroll Rollman, Amanda Stroud, 
Matt Wilson, Jacqueline Williams 

• Proxy: Erin Hudgins for Stacey Gustavson 
 
Call to Order 

The regular meeting was called to order at 1:05pm by Chair Shakenna Adams-Gormley after a 
team photo was taken. 

 
Constituent Concerns: 

Ms. Adams-Gormley shared a concern she received regarding supervisory signatures being 
required on EAP forms for membership dues, specifically those for organizations related to the 
College such as AAWCC. 

 
Minutes: 
 The minutes for the February 6, 2020 meeting were approved as amended (fixed a typo). 
 
Chair’s Report: 

Ms. Adams-Gormley reminded the council that Compliance Fellows applications are due by 
March 10.  Employee Appreciation Nights for MC basketball are February 20 and 26, please take 
photos and/or selfies if you attend.  Goodies with Governance events are coming up, please 
email Ramon & Shakenna letting them know which events you will attend. 

 
Unfinished Business: 

Staff Enrichment Day workshop proposals close on February 21, the committee will process 
those proposals and assign classrooms, then open registration.  There will be approximately 18 
morning workshops and 19 afternoon workshops.  Attendees must remember to register for the 
event itself as well as the workshops they wish to attend. 

 
Announcements/Future Agenda Items: 

A council member was asked if people could nominate themselves for Governance, yes they 
can.  We still need a replacement for the CT council member and the non-supervisory Facilities 
member.  Ms. Adams-Gormley is planning to reach out to Sean Enright, Dr. Pollard, Donna 
Schena, Steve Drummond, and Marvin Mills to see if they would be interested in meeting with 
us to share any information with the Staff. 
 

Meeting Adjourned at 2:00pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Erin Hudgins, Staff Council Secretary 


